Contra Costa College

Sustainability Committee

A Sub-committee of the Operations Council

Minutes

Thursday September 5, 2019, 7:00AM

R-Building Conference Room
Attendance:  Bruce King, Luci Castruita, Jim Gardner, Ken Lindgren, Nader Sharke, Joy Eichnerlynch, Juliana Curtis, Michell Naidoo, Aman Butt, Natasha Lockett, William Tandongfor, Christina Craig-Chardon, Tracy Marcial, Cynthia Almaraz
I.
CALL TO ORDER:
7:00AM
II.
INTRODUCTIONS
II.
APPROVAL OF AGENDA
III.
ACTION ITEMS


DISCUSSION ITEMS 
I. A.  The committee approved the day & time for meetings for the rest of the school year.  We will continue to meet the first Thursday of each month at 7:00AM. 
II. A.  The committee budget is $7,500.

a. The drinking fountain for the AA Building was discussed.  Luci Castruita volunteered to check with both Student Life & the Foundation to see if they would contribute any money for the project.  The committee approved to match funds with their contribution. 
III. There is a Divisional Sustainability meeting Monday May 13 from 9:00PM to 11:00PM with all three schools attending to share ideas.  The meeting will meet in Martinez if anyone is interested in attending.
IV. The campus installed 10 electric charging stations in Parking Lot 9.  Tracy Marcial provided a summary of the project which is supposed to go live September 21.
V. The committee approved sponsoring the three holidays; Arbor Day, Earth Day & Bike to School Day
VI. Jim Gardner mentioned that the stickers on our recycle containers need to be refreshed.  Bruce will look into obtaining new stickers.
VII. Jim Gardner also mentioned that it was difficult to dispose of Styrofoam.  Bruce said he would contact Recycle More for ideas.
VIII.  The committee agreed that inviting guest speakers was a good idea.  It was suggested that the Environmental Protection Agency could be one of the organizations to be invited.
IX. Christina Craig-Chardon inquired about whether EBMUD takes used clothing/cloth.  Bruce indicated he would check with them.
X.  ADJOURNMENT:  8:00AM
Next meeting is scheduled for October 3, 2019            
